
From: klaw1234@aol.com
To: commentletters
Subject: Wetlands rule
Date: Monday, August 28, 2017 12:57:04 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to tell you that I strongly support the Wetlands Rule that you are proposing. We desperately
need to protect our remaining wetlands here in California. As a resident of Orange County, I see all
around me the beautiful wetlands in our area. I have often seen migratory birds resting and feeding in our
these areas. Please continue to push for this needed protection of these wetlands. California must step
up and fight against the federal lifting of restrictions so that developers will not be able to destroy more of
this natural habitat.

Thank you,
Kathryn Lawrence
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